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County Executive Ryan McMahon Announces End to “No Wake 
Zone” Order for Skaneateles Lake 

  
5 MPH speed limit is no longer in effect 

  
SYRACUSE, N.Y. – Onondaga County Executive Ryan McMahon today announced that the Executive 

Order declaring Skaneateles Lake a “No-Wake Zone” has ended. The deceleration required boaters to 

abide by a five miles per hour speed limit to limit erosion due to record high waters. Lake levels have 

now returned to normal target levels according to the City of Syracuse Water Department which 

manages the release of water from Skaneateles Lake.  
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